
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, cflorez@smlparish.org 

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Timothy R. Collins 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Harry Meshirer, Parish Bookkeeper 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

William P. Kiernan,  Michael Maher, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on 

Saturdays after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call 
the parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 
speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

Baptisms are celebrated on the second 
and fourth Sundays of the month. Parents must attend a Baptism 
Preparation Session prior to their childôs Baptism. Sponsors also are 
encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 
as early as possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  
couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  
considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone 
confined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

St. Vincent de Paul 1 Jones Road 953-0021  

http://www.Medfordknights.org
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Saturday  October 15 

 5:30 p.m. Bruno MitkusðThe Barboun Family 

   Sunday  October 16 

 7:30 a.m. Valerie LatellaðJerry and Peg Oyen 

 9:00 a.m. Gregory ArfusoðHis Wife and Family 

 10:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 12:00 p.m. Genevieve SaltenbergerðHer Family 

 6:00 p.m. Michael AldridgeðDebbie and Alexis 

   Monday  October 17 

    7:15 a.m.  Joan HennessyðHer Family 

 9:00 a.m. Peterson TorrilloðJoan Smith 

  Tuesday  October 18 

 7:15 a.m. Victor A. PinelliðStaci and Michael Sabatino 

 9:00 a.m. Estelle D. HenryðVincent Henry 

Wednesday October 19 

 7:15 a.m. Jerry CloudðThe Feeley Family 

 9:00 a.m. Joseph MilesðRita Wallace 

  Brian McCarthyðMary and Morgan Hurley 

 Thursday October 20 

 7:15 a.m. Mary Ellen BrennanðHer Family 

 9:00 a.m. James and Mary QuigleyðTheir Family 

     Friday  October 21 

 7:15 a.m. Tiel EwingðNancy Sanson 

 9:00 a.m. Anne HauckðSML Clergy, Staff and Parishioners 

  Saturday  October 22 

 9:00 a.m. John and Catherine LamplughðTheir Children 

 5:30 p.m. Richele EzziðMr. and Mrs. Louis DiVentura 

   Sunday  October 23 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Angelina SparacioðDiane and Don Wolf 

 10:30 a.m. Bruno MitkusðLeo and Mary Ann Coceano 

 12:00 p.m. Christine JacksonðThe Saraceni Family 

 6:00 p.m. Margaret HalliganðThe Lankford Family 

Long-term prayer requests (those 

over a year old) will not be 

published individually, but will be 

prayed for at each Mass, as will 

the following: Joseph Aromando, Sr., Elaine Boshko, Jane 

Branin, Mark Bricker, Bruce Bunning, Donna Burtis, Sr. 

Cathryn Byrne, Michael Codianni, Brooke Conklin, Alice 

DôOrisio, Bernadette DiAndrea, Theresa R. Dumas, Gladys 

Gail Donnelly, Lisa Dyonda, Baby Dyonda, Harriet Galasso, 

Cathy Gargiulo, Thomas Griffen, Thomas Hanley, Jean 

Harley, Sawyer Michael Howarth, Nicholas Iannuzzi, Neil 

Johnson, Morgan Kelly, Monica Kinsella, Cheryl 

Klimaszewski Sorino, Maureen Layman, Michelle MacDonald 

Bendell, George Maloney, Daniel Mensel, Joseph Mooney, 

Jean Newland, Carollane Piazza, Anita Platania, Tom 

Prendergast, Joseph Ranoldo, Cathryn Roberts, Alissa Rose 

Rorie, Helen Rotyliano, Joseph Rowan, Jenet Ruland, Susan 

Sabo Bisio, Carol Santos, Michael Simpkins, Marilyn Smith, 

Colleen Sorbello, Patricia Thomas, Cole Tronzo, and Jamie 

Westphal  

LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign Sean  

Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; Private 

John Anderson, C1C Kyle Brandt, USA; 

Captain Matthew Sturgis, USA, Spc. 

Nicholas Graham; 1
st
 Lt. Erin Corcoran, 

USA; 1
st  
LT Katherine Collins, USA; Lt. 

Matthew Knepper, USN, LTJG Jeremy Griffin, USN; Pvt. 

Nicholas Lawrence, USA; GM3 David Lewis, USN; Brigadier 

General Steve Gilland, US Army, Jonathan Ross, Combat 

Medic USN 

Please pray for the souls of   

Virginia Marchitto, Jack Davis  
 

and keep their families in your prayers. 

The point is this: whoever sows sparingly will also reaps 
sparingly, and whoever sows bountifully will also reap 
bountifully. Each one must give as he has decided in his 
heart, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves 
a cheerful giver.                                 2 Corinthians 9:6-7 

Church Offertory Collection for Sunday, October 9, 2016 Altar flowers for todayôs Masses and 

throughout the week were graciously donated 

in memory of 

Evelyn OôNeil 

by The Logar Family 

   First Announcement for 

    Kyle Saul and Erin Griffin 

 

Donations In Cash $3,427.81  

Donations In Envelopes $24,445.11 

Average Envelope Gift $34.00 

Total Number of Envelopes 804 

St. Vincent de Paul  (Poor Boxes) $31.00 
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This coming Thursday, October 27th, Father Dan 
will give his last adult scripture study on the 
Gospel of John from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the 
Emmaus Center. BYOB (bring your own Bible), a 
canned good for the food pantry, and a friend/
family member!  

 

Boys and girls in grades 
four and up who have 
received their First Holy 
Communion are welcome 
as altar servers. 
Instruction classes will be 
held on Friday, November 

4th and Monday, November 7th from 4:30-5:30 p.m. 
in church. The Mass of Installation will be 
celebrated on Sunday, November 13th at the 10:30 
a.m. Mass. Registration forms are at parking lot 
entrance and parish office.  

! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The raffle is going well, with approximately 
$26,000 in the account. First prize is presently 
worth $6,500. The other 10 prizes are presently 
worth $650 each. Place your returns in the 
collection basket on Sunday or return them to the 
parish or school offices. 

 

The new parish Social Committee has now at 
least six members whose charge will be to create 
and provide social events for the parish, such as 
a St. Pattyôs Day Party, Marti Gras, New Yearôs 
Eve Party, dinners, venues for families, etc. We 
will soon call a meeting of those who have signed 
on for this exciting new Ministry. If youôd like to 
join,  contact Christine Brandt, Pastoral 
Associate, at (609) 654-8208, Ext. 113 or 
cbrandt@smlparish.org for more information.

If you and/or your family would like to bring the 
gifts to the altar at Mass, kindly let the ushers 
know before Mass. We would be glad for you to 
participate in this way! 

In his homily last weekend, Father Dan suggested 
a book (100 pages, big print!) that was a game- 
changer for him in terms of being a better steward. 
The book, entitled, The Prayer of Jabez by Bruce 
Wilkinson, is available online and in most libraries 
and bookstores.  

Father Carlos and the parish Ministry of 
Consolation will be conducting a bereavement 
support group for parishioners and their families. 
The group will meet every Tuesday at 10 a.m. 
from November 8th through December 20th. If  
interested, contact the parish office (609) 654-
8208, Ext. 110 no later than October 27th.  

The parish childrenôs choir 
sang for their first Mass 
last Sunday at 10:30 a.m. 
Eighteen children took the 
roof off as they praised 
God and told us to ñshare 
the light of Jesus.ò The 
childrenôs choir is 
beginning to prepare for 

our annual Christmas Concert and hope other 
children will join the choir to sing at this exciting 
event. Boys and girls in grades two to six in both 
SML school and in PREP are welcome to 
join.  Rehearsals are Thursday afternoons from 
3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. in the Parish Meeting Room 
at the school. Contact Sister Regina, Ext. 119. 

Please welcome the following newly-baptized into 
our parish family: Teresa Margaret Beachley; 
Robert Preston Chew; Joseph Michael Juliano; 
Beau Christopher Roswell; and Louis William 
Vocaturo. 

mailto:cbrandt@smlparish.org
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Registration and enrollment for the upcoming 
school year continues at St. Mary of the 
Lakes School. Celebrating 60+ Years of 
Catholic education, we are proud to offer: 

§ Academically Competitive/Spiritually  
Enriching Curriculum 

§ State-of-the-Art Computer/Science Labs 

§ Core Values, Championship Sports,  
Community Service 

§ Full/Half-Day Pre-School, Full-Day K-8, 
with Financial Aid Available 

§ Bus Service To/From Most Communities 

§ Before/After School Care 

Parents can call (609) 654-2546, Ext. 210 for  
registration packet or school tour. 

This yearôs fashion show, ñThe Spirit of Christmas,ò 
takes place on November 20th from 3:00-7:00 p.m. at 
Lucienôs Manor in West Berlin. A Barbara OôConnor 
production, the show will feature SML School 2nd and 
8th graders modeling fashions from Fashions by 
Marleneôs and a raffle of fabulous gift baskets. Tickets 
($55.00, includes dinner) must be reserved and paid for 
in advance. For information or tickets visit the school 
website and click on Fashion Show logo or email 
smlfashionshowtix@gmail.com. 

Time to clean out your closets! 
The annual SML Fall Clothing 
Drive will be held Monday, October 
17th through Friday, October 
28th. Items accepted  include 
clothing, belts, shoes, accessories, 
baby items, hats, scarves, gloves, 
bedsheets, drapery, curtains, pillows, towels, 
comforters, plus toys, such as stuffed animals, dolls, 
action figures, trucks and small hard toys. Hard toys 
should fit a box 24ò x 24ò.  

Donations are shipped to such countries as Ghana, 
Conakry, Guinea, Honduras, Haiti, Ecuador, Belize, 
Mexico, Chile, within the US and parts in Eastern 
Europe. None of the clothing is shredded or destroyed! 
Drop off items at the schoolôs back trailer Monday ð 
Friday, 7:00 a.m. ï 7:00 p.m.  

SML Kindergarten pose with 6th-grade buddies on their 
Annual Kite Day. Students in grades 5 - 8 are "buddies" 
with younger grades for activities throughout the year.   

SML School Kindergarten visits Johnsonôs Corner for a 
drive through pumpkin fields and to visit the petting zoo.  

The fifth grade assisted Father Carlos at Mass in the 
school auditorium in honor of the feast day of St. 
Francis of Assisi.  


